
79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

May 12, 1960

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
179 Thames Street 
Newport, Rhode Island 

Dear Mr. Moore,

I enclose a report on the Potwine
porringer.

I will put this through as a reversion 
to the status quo of your acquisition from Mr. Andrew, 
with no commission involved for me, suggesting rather 
an examination fee as noted on the bill. I find I 
got it with a 10% off cash payment of $450.00, so if 
you will likewise send that along immediately to us, 
the total inclusive of the $25.00 fee will still be under 
the price contemplated.

Very truly yours, 

J. Herbert Gebelein

  GEBELEIN
Silversmiths


